



























































September 30, 1999 11am - 4 pm

Fort Mason Conference Center, San Francisco
(ample free parking)

TEACHING COMPASSION IN THE
NEW MILLENNIUM

A valuable opportunity for humane educators, teachers, parents, school
counsellors, child psychologists, art therapists and anyone interested in
humane education, character development, and instilling compassionate
values in children and society.

Based on The Latham Foundation’s forthcoming book, Teaching
Compassion by Pamela Raphael with Drs. Libby Colman and Lynn Loar

Keynote Speaker: Randall Lockwood, Vice President of Training
Initiatives, Humane Society of the United States (HSUS)

Registration includes a copy of the book. $45

Enroliment is limited. To reserve your space, send your check to The Latham
Foundation by August 31st. MC and VISA accepted or for further information
call 510-521-0920. (Late registration - after 8/31 - is $55.)

Discounts are available for groups of five or more. Call for details.

SEPTEMBER 15-17, 1999

TEACHING GENTLENESS WITH GARDENS
AND ANIMALS TO CHILDREN FROM VIOLENT
HOMES AND COMMUNITIES

Sponsored by the Humane Society of Sonoma County,
the San Francisco Department of Animal Care and Control,
Lynn Loar, Ph.D. and Carol Rathmann, R.V.T.

A three-dav, hands-on workshop in San Francisco and Santa Rosa
in designing and implementing a program that can make a
difference to abused and neglected children by reaching them
compassionate alternatives to violence.

Registration fee $250 before 8/15/99: $295 after 8/15/99.

For additional information,
contact Carol Rathmann at 707-542-0882 x213
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UPDATE:

New ‘Jersey’s Vested Interest Fund Provides
Rullet-Resistant Vests for K-9 Heroes

he Associated Humane Societies announces that it is almost half-way to its fund raising goal that
will enable it to obtain 300 bullet-resistant vests for law enforcement K-9% throughout the State of
New lJersey.

The Society took on this project after Solo, a three year old German Shepherd with the
Monmouth County Sheriff’s Department, was shot to death last June, after being sent into an
apartment house for a fugitive. The last thing Solo did before entering the apartment was lick his
owner’s face, jump over debris, turn and look at his handler, and bound inside. He was shot to death
a short time later.

The Humane Society has already outfitted 48 K-9’s through the generosity of individuals,
businesses, social service groups, civic associations, scouts, and school groups. The cost of
the vests, usually up to $1,500, is reduced to $300 through quantity discounts. They need
approximately $60,000 to complete the campaign.

What began as a tragedy when Solo was shot to death has become a lasting legacy — a symbol
to help the many devoted dogs who are constant and dutiful in their effort to serve and protect
alongside their handlers.

The Associated Humane Societies” VESTED INTEREST FUND is managed through its
Executive Offices at 124 Evergreen Avenue, Newark, NJ 07114. For more information, contact
Roseann Trezza or Debbie Beyfuss at 973-824-7080.

Only 49 more vests are needed to complete this effort, making New Jersey the first and only state to
have its K-9 dogs fully protected. As a result of this initiative, animal lovers in 24 states are purchasing
safety vests for their K-9 heroes.
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